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Dear Parents,
We are attaching the 2021-2022 PREP Re-registration form.  We are excited to return to in-person classes for the upcoming school year. 
Registration will run from today through July 31, 2021. We ask that you return the Re-registration Form and fee to the Religious Education office either in person or by mail as soon as possible so that we are able to honor your selected session request. Forms and fees can also be put into the night drop box in the parish office lobby. Class availability is on a first come, first served basis.  Tuition must accompany the re-registration form. All tuition and sacramental materials fees for the current school year must be up to date before we will accept registration for next year.  Requests for placement with another child will be considered but not guaranteed. No child will be withheld from PREP due to the inability to meet the required tuition fee; please contact Mr. Lou Tonelli in the parish office for a payment plan and/or assistance to be arranged. Registrations will not be accepted over the phone. Any registrations returned after July 31st will incur the higher tuition rate as stated on the registration form. Registrations will not be accepted from Wednesday, September 8th through Thursday, September 16th.
We will continue to use the Blackboard Connect service for our communication needs. The successful delivery of information is dependent upon accurate contact information for each student, so please make certain that we have your most recent phone numbers and e-mail addresses. If this information changes during the year, please let us know immediately.
We are in need of catechists and aides for next year.  Many of our catechists have changing schedules and may not be able to be with us next year.  Without volunteers this program cannot operate. Catechists receive full tuition credit; aides receive a $100.00 tuition credit. Year after year many of the catechists find this ministry extremely rewarding. As stated by one of our catechists: "Sharing my love for Jesus with children is one of the most gratifying things I have ever done.  I learn more about my faith and grow a deeper love for my Savior with each moment I spend with His wonderful children."  We provide all the necessary training and teaching materials.  Please consider this worthy ministry and if interested please call our office at 215-412-2251.
Sincerely yours in Christ,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Mrs. Nancy Franks, Director of Religious Education
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Mary, Mother of the Redeemer, help us share in the work of redemption.
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